
 

 

The Manitoba Law Reform Commission’s Project on Elder Abuse and Neglect 

 

As part of the Elder Abuse Project’s consultation process, we would like to hear from you. If you 

have things you would like to add to what was discussed during the September 14th Elder Law 

Section webinar, please send us your thoughts. 

 

1. What are some examples of elder abuse and neglect that you are seeing in your 

practice? 

2. What do you see as the most pressing issues when it comes to elder abuse and neglect 

in Manitoba? 

3. Do you think our laws reflect current understandings of the abuse and neglect of older 

adults living in the community? If not, what needs to change? (Be as specific as you can 

regarding legislation, policies, systems, etc.) 

4. Are there any particular individuals or organizations with whom you think we should 

consult? 

5. Please let us know if you have any additional comments. 

 

Please send your comments to mail@manitobalawreform.ca.  

Thank you! 
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